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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Portillo-Quintero tapped as National Academy of Sciences Kavli Fellow
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The Carlos Portillo-Quintero, an associate professor within Texas Tech University’s Department of Natural Resources Management has been selected a 2022 Kavli Fellow of the U.S. National Academy of Sciences. An expert in geospatial analysis and imagery interpretation, he is the first Texas Tech faculty member to receive this honor. Program officials note that 39 Kavli Fellows from across the nation were named this year.

QUICK TAKE
AEC’s Taber named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Emma Taber; Major: Agricultural communications; Classification: Sophomore; Organization: AgriTechsans; Hometown: Bakersfield, California; Month: February 2022

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

Texas Tech Davis College Guide to the COVID-19 Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, Davis College continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. 

UP NEXT 

 Davis College Last Class Day

        Tuesday,  May 3, 2022

 Davis College Commencement

        May 14, 2022; 12 p.m. 

        United Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	Matthew Barnes, an associate professor within Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management, was elected to a four-year leadership track within the Texas Academy of Science. In his first year, Barnes served as vice president and has now started his term as President-Elect. Next year he takes his post as president, followed by a year as immediate past president. Founded in 1880, the Texas Academy of Science is the oldest scientific society in the state. Meanwhile, Blake Grisham, director of the Llano River Field Station and an associate professor in Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management, was named president-elect of the Texas Chapter of the Wildlife Society for 2022-2023, and will become president in 2023-2024. The selection was announced at the group’s annual meeting earlier this semester in Marble Falls, Texas. Formed in 1965, The Texas Chapter of the Wildlife Society is a non-profit scientific and educational organization serving and representing wildlife professionals.
Albin receives Plains Nutrition Council Legend of Feedlot Nutrition Award
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Bob Albin, an internationally-recognized professor and administrator with Davis College, has been selected for the Plains Nutrition Council's 2022 Legend of Feedlot Nutrition Award. The honor was presented earlier this month at the organization's spring conference in San Antonio. Albin retired from Texas Tech in 2008. His administrative career culminated serving as Associate Dean for the college. 

Somayanda Impa Muthappa joins Department of Plant & Soil Science
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Somayanda Impa Muthappa, an expert in crop physiology, has been named a Research Assistant Professor within the Department of Plant & Soil Science, effective Apr. 15. Her research program focuses on enhancing yield potential and abiotic stress resilience in grain and forage sorghum. A primary goals is to help develop novel physiological and biochemical tools and methods to enhance quality and productivity of grain sorghum.

Long-Haul; Davis College faculty, staff recognized for length of service
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Texas Tech recognized 39 outstanding Davis College of faculty and staff members this month with recognition of their length of service to the university community. All those honored received a service pin. One particular long-term recipient – Leslie Thompson, a professor within the Department of Animal & Food Sciences – stood out among the Davis College crowd for three and a half decades of service to the Texas Tech community. 

DE&I Spotlight: Taipin has a passion for livestock and the agriculture industry
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The Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources is committed to increasing its diversity and fostering a culture of true inclusion. Today, the Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center continues to develop its new platform for getting to better know some of our outstanding students – Kekoa Taipin, a junior animal science major from Klamath Falls, Oregon. She is an active member of Ambassadors for Agriculture.

Davis College honors 2022 Distinguished Alumni & Outstanding Young Alumni
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Davis College recognized seven distinguished alumni on Apr. 4 at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. They include Tim Bargainer (Landscape Architecture); Wendell Dorsett (Ag Engineering); Calvin Hamilton (Animal Nutrition); John Johnson (Ag Education); Todd Merendino (Wildlife Science); Tom Sell (Agribusiness); and Kerry Siders (Crop Science). The Outstanding Young Alumni Award went to John Duff (Agribusiness).

National AHS Emerging Horticultural Professional Award goes to Daria McKelvey
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A graduate of the Department of Plant & Soil Science has been presented the national American Horticultural Society's 2022 Emerging Horticultural Professional Award. Daria McKelvey, who received her master's degree in horticulture in 2015, was presented the honor in mid-March. “Each plant, no matter where in the world, has its own story,” she said. “My goal in life is to learn those stories and share them with others.

Davis College leaders honored in Celebrate Women Faculty Success program
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Three Davis College faculty were recognized during a special ‘Celebrate Women Faculty Success’ ceremony at the university’s main library. They were PSS’s Lindsey Slaughter, AAEC’s Jamie Bologna Pavlik and AFS’s Mindy Brashears. The President’s Gender Equity Council, Rawls College of Business, and TTU ADVANCE hosted the event, which was part of the university’s commemoration of Women’s History Month. 

PSS doctoral candidate participates in Texas Tech Accelerator Competition
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The Texas Tech Accelerator program provides a big boost to local startups launching new ventures to success. Gabriella Hale, a doctoral candidate in the Department of Plant & Soil Science, was selected as one of 16 startups tapped to participate in the program's sixth cohort competition. While Hale did not make it into the final round of the competition, she’ll still be active in other Texas Tech Innovation Hub programs.

LA’s Trina receives CELA Best Poster Honorable Mention in Albuquerque
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Nazia Afrin Trina, a graduate student in the Department of Landscape Architecture, garnered ‘Best Poster Honorable Mention' in the Council of Educators in Landscape Architecture Poster Competition. The honor was presented at the organization's annual meeting. The title of her poster was “The Play Value of Plants: Altering parts of plants as loose part play materials in early childhood learning landscapes.” 
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